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MARK YOUR CALENDAR!   OR 

CUT THIS OUT & PUT ON REFRIGERATOR. 

 

JULY 2022  

 1st – Brat Barn Festival East (all day) looking for  

          help call Bob Haglund 920-621-1416 

 8th – Brat Barn Festival East (all day) looking for  

          help call Bob Haglund 920-621-1416  
11th – Ladies Post 539 meeting 6PM 

11th – Hall Rental (John Wolfe) 

12th – Executive Board Meeting 6PM   

12th -  SAL here at Post 11 6:30PM  

12th – Auxiliary meeting 6:30PM 

12th – Business meeting 7PM 

18th – Hall Rental (John Wolfe) 

25th – Hall Rental (JohnWolfe)  

26th – NO MEETING  

 

AUGUST  2022 

  1st – Hall Rental (John Wolfe) 
  4th – Scouts 6PM 

  7th – Pass Commanders/Adjutant pinic at Post 11 at 

            4PM 

  8th -  Hall Rental (John Wolfe)  

  8th – Post 539 meeting 6PM 

  9th – Executive Board Meeting 6PM 

  9th – Unit 11 Auxilitary meeting 6:30PM 

  9th – SAL meeting 6:30PM 

  9th – Business meeting 7PM    

13th – Breakfast Buffet 8am to 11am Bring your family and 

           friends. Tell your neigblors. 

15th – Hall Rental (John Wolfe) 

16th – Birthday Dinner 5PM (Don’t forget to sign up) 

17th – 40 et 8 promenade 7:30PM 

22nd – Hall rental (John Wolfe)   

23rd – NO MEETING   

29th – Hall Rental (John Wolfe) 

 

23rd - NEWSLETTER ARTICLES DUE 

31st -  PREPARE NEWSLETTER FOR MAILING 9AM 

 

----PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS ---–  
                       
FROM THE COMMANDER...    

    Dear Membership:   With the adjutant stepping down we 

need someone to step up and take the position. If you would 
be interested please call me at 920-489-0806. for your info I 

will be having some surgery on July 9th so plan your calls 

around that date. This is one of the most important positions 
at the Post level. This will be the last newsletter we will be 

putting out if we don’t fill these vacancies. Our fundraisers 
coming up will both be at Festival East Brat Barn Stand on 

July 1st and July 8th  and if you can help please contact Bob 
Haglund at 920-621-1416. A Thanks to all the people who 

showed up and helped put out and picked up the flags for 

Memorial Day and to those who helped clean and put them 
away on Monday June 20. 

      COMMANDER JOHN AKEY 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE DESK OF THE ADJUTANT: 

Reminder, there is only one meeting during the 

months of July and August. (check the calendar for 

times and dates) As mentioned above we are in need of 

an Adjutant as our current will be stepping down for 

medical issues and we are also looking at someone who 

would be interested in doing the Post Newsletter you can 

contact the Commander if interested.  
 

Color/Honor Guard:   Nothing at this time will have more 

info as we get closer to the start of the season. 
 

40 et 8: There are 2 upcoming promenades – August 17th 
and September 21st both at the Green Bay Post at 7:30PM 

 
AUXILIARY UNIT11:    Happy Summer!! 

 

Projects: The Auxiliary Poppy Drive was a success. Thanks 
to all who participated. The Auxiliary will again share half of 

the profits with the Post. The Auxiliary half will go into a 
restricted fund to be used to help Veterans and Veteran 

projects, Active Military, and their families. 

 
Memorial Day Services: Thank you to all the Auxiliary 

members who helped place, pickup and clean over 3500 flags 
honoring the  veterans buried at the Allouez cemetery. We 

also presented wreath ceremony at the Sullivan grave site. 

Next, the Auxiliary joined the Legion with our flags and 
participated in the event at Admiral Flatley Park. 

 
Meetings:  We held our June meeting at Joannes Stadium 

for a baseball game as part of the Flag Day celebration. The 
Auxiliary had a tyable set up with information to promote the 

Post 11 Legion Family and the Legion presented the Colors 

prior to the start of the game. Our meeting are always on the 
second Tuesday of the month at 6:30PM please join us. 

 
Recogniton:  Our Auziliary was recognized with a certificate 

from State for meeting 100% Membership.  Way to go!!! 

 
Reminder: The State convention will be in Green Bay this 

year at the KI Covention center on July 13th to the 17th.  All 
members are welcome to attend.  You must make a 

reservation and pay a fee to attend.  Please contact Mary 
Krutz at 920-680-7938 for more information. 

     MARY VAN EGEREN, President 

 
                        Post 11 Contacts: 

Adjutant: Gilbert Hucek   920-465-6841 (POST) 
Commander:  John Akey 920-489-0806 
Web Page: sullivanwallenpost11.org 
Face Book: americanlegionpost0011SullivanWallen 
 
 

PAST COMMANDERS/ADJUTANTS PINIC IS AT 
“POST 11” SUNDAY AUGUST 7TH  AT 4PM 
  
 

    


